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Monday 16th October 2023 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Your child should be coming home with a Scholastic Book Club catalogue in the next day or two.  The 

catalogue offers a range of books with some great discounts.  You can also browse online using the link 

below.  All books purchased through the school will help us to incur credit that we can spend on 

improving our school libraries and class book corners. 

If you would like to order: 

 Go to: https://shop.scholastic.co.uk/schools/st-marys-rh8/digital-book-club 

 Log into or set up an account and add your items 

 Pay by card 

Items will be added to our school cart and delivered to school free of charge.  We will hand items out to 

children as they arrive.  Please note that if you are ordering Christmas presents you can drop us an email 

and we will arrange collection via the office. 

The deadline for placing orders is Monday 6th November 2023. 

If you have any questions, don’t hesitate to contact us. 

Yours sincerely, 

Miss K Greenwood & Mrs T Stevenson 

k.greenwood@stmarysprimary.org 

t.stevenson@stmarysprimary.org 
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